
AUGUST 2013 MEETING AT THE GODVILLE APIARY 

               
               
               
               
               
               
               

             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Began with a wonderful  
 presentation by Ben Chadwické. 
               
               
               
               
               
               
               
               
               
               
               
               
               
               
           

 
 



 
 
 
 
              
 
 

               
               
               
               
               
               
               
               
               
                
Followed by a fantastic mealé.         
               
               
               
               
               
               
               
               
               
               
               
               
               
               
               
               
               
               
               

             



 
 

                    
               

      
                   And ending with the raffle  
                 of the handmade hive  
         donated by Greg Paquette 
         and Dave Page.   
               
               
               
               
               
               
      
 
 
Congratulations to Harley 
Putnam, the lucky winner! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            Thank you to Gerard 

and Mary-Ellen for once 
again hosting this 
annual event.  And 
thank you to Ben 
Chadwick for joining us 
and sharing his vast 
wealth of knowledge 
with all of us.   
A great time was had by 
all who attended!  


